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During this season, we thank God for you, our friends. As we reflect and look back over the 
year, our minds and hearts hold memories of each of you. Some we have known a lifetime: 
family and friends. Some we only met briefly, ate a meal together, stayed in your Missions 
Quarters or had a service with you, but for some reason, you chose to partner with us on 
this journey in searching for the hungry souls in Wales. Even though you are not here 
physically walking through the streets, meeting the people, it is because of you and through 
your support God is starting to move in His way and in His time. New memories were 
created this year. New friends were made this year; and because God allowed it, and 
because of you, a new church is being established this year in Wales. 
Please continue to pray for our boys, Isaac and Cooper. Isaac is finishing his last year of 
school and is looking for direction in the next steps of his life. Cooper has joined Sea 
Cadets and is learning all kinds of nautical notions. 
Once again, thank you for your continued support and prayer. We pray your Christmas is 
cozy, and your New Year blessed and kept of God. 
Para nuestros seguidores de habla hispana, gracias por su apoyo y que Dios los bendiga en 
los próximos. 

 

 

Pen-clawdd, Wales 
 

Waterfall country, Ystradfellte 

Sunday Service 
 

Points of Prayer 

• God would continue to lead us to key people. 
• As we start services in a rented facility in 

January. 

• To further connect with and establish 
connections made with people. 

• For continued direction in reaching Wales
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Words From Wales 
Kyle, Amanda, Isaac & Cooper Kelley 


